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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is cancelling the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process that was initiated to analyze and 

describe the potential environmental impacts associated with the construction 

and operation of the:  

 
Principle Power, Inc. 

WindFloat Pacific Project 
Offshore Coos Bay, Oregon 

(DOE/EA-1992) 
 
DOE was a cooperating agency on the Bureau of Ocean Energy 

Management’s environmental assessment for the WindFloat Pacific Project.  

DOE’s proposed federal action was to provide funding towards construction 

and operation of the project. DOE is terminating the NEPA process at this 

time with no decision. 

EA-1992: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

This notice is to announce that DOE has terminated the NEPA process for Principle Power’s, Inc. 
WindFloat Pacific Project.  
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